
Dear Senators, 
 
I am writing you in opposition of HB 4145. 
Please have those in favor of this bill explain to you and fellow Oregonians what a "boyfriend loophole" 
is. 
This bill is extraordinarily broad in its definition and is intended as nothing more than another attack on 
law abiding citizens Second Amendment rights in the guise of public safety. 
Last session there was legislation that could stripped a person of their Constitutionally protected rights 
by a mere accusation without due process. 
I urge you to not make the same mistake. 
 
Thank you, 
Jeff Leishman  
Eugene, OR 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


